
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  14th October 2016 

 

 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
NEW BOLSOVER JOINT PARTNERSHIP COMMITTEE 

 
Please be advised that following consultation the meeting of the New Bolsover Joint 
Partnership Committee scheduled for Thursday 10th November 2016 has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled to take place on Thursday 2nd March 2017 and an 
agenda will be despatched in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Assistant Director – Governance and Monitoring Officer 
 
To: Members of the New Bolsover Joint Partnership Committee 
  
 


